
What do these people have in common?
They  attended SJSU and they are now in PhD programs 

in Mathematics and Statistics!

Graduate School Workshop 
a gathering for students who are interested 

in applying to Ph.D. programs in the Mathematical Sciences 
Wednesday, Sept 16,2009  at 2:00 in MH 426   

Re!eshments wi" be served.

This is aimed at students who intent to start graduate school in Fall 2010 or Fall 2011, though the 
sooner you start planning, the better.  We will discuss what needs to happen before, during  and 
after grad school:  how to prepare for and get into grad school, what your life will be like in grad 
school, and what kind of job you can get afterwards.  We will also discuss personal aspects of go-
ing to grad school:  how to pay for it (or how to get someone else to pay for it – Ph.D.  programs 
can be FREE), what a grad school lifestyle is like, relationship and family issues.   All Math majors 
and aspiring mathematicians are welcome.  Come with questions, leave with answers.

If you are  planning to attend, we would appreciate an email from you.

Contacts: Prof’s B. Cayco  cayco@math.sjsu.edu, T. Hsu  hsu@math.sjsu.edu, and S. Simi! simic@math.sjsu.edu 
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